
Dear Friends, 
 

We would like to invite you to the next meeting of the Moshe Dayan 

Center’s Syria Forum, which will be held on Wednesday, April 10 on 

the topic of international involvement in Syria, entitled: 
  

The Struggle for Syria from the Cold War to the Civil War  
  

Our guest speaker will be Professor Rami Ginat, Chair of the 

Department of Political Studies at Bar-Ilan University. 
  

Jesse Weinberg will be the discussant and Professor Uzi Rabi will give 

the opening remarks. 

The meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at  Gilman 

133, from 16:00-17:30.  

The talk will be in English, and the discussion will be open to 

speakers of English, Hebrew, or Arabic. 

The meeting is open to all students and researchers. 
 

We look forward to your attendance. Please RSVP to Nir Boms, 

nirboms@tauex.tau.ac.il. 
 

Best regards, 

Syria Forum Researchers: 

Jesse Weinberg 

Moran Levanoni 

Dr. Nir Boms 

Dr. Joel Parker 
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